
 

From the Executive Director 
 

Wow! What an exciting summer we have had! I am constantly in awe of the love that 

has been shared with Seeds Of Hope Wilson.  

We started out with the Backyard Buddies Project. The Methodist Men from Winstead 

UMC were so gracious to build us ten 3õ X 3õ pressure treated raised flower beds. 

Eight were distributed to our neighbors near the Seeds of Hope House. Our volun-

teers from Winstead have been visiting the participants and everyone is reporting 

success. 

The gardens at the SOHW house are producing nicely and the produce is providing 

several families with healthy vegetables. We have also been able to sell extra produce 

at the Wilson Farmerõs Market. We have sold out of our vegetables almost every time. 

Speaking of the Farmerõs Market, we continue to spread the word of Seeds of Hope Wilson. The 

response has been phenomenal. One of the biggest draws are Winsteadõs famous peanuts and òAlmost 

Famousó barbeque sauce. We have repeat buyers every time we are at the Farmerõs Market! 

Thank you Winstead UMC. Please stop by and visit us. We are at the market every second and 

last Saturday of each month. 

During the month of June we had a fundraiser at Casita Brewing Company. We hosted several 

events and raised a considerable amount of money. (See pictures on page 4.) The exciting part of these 

events at Casita, was the generous support from the Wilson Community. I want to thank all those from 

Winstead who helped out. 

We are waiting to see what the fall will bring at Vick Elementary School. It is our hope to get the kids 

back into the gardens. We plan to meet with Dr. Walthall soon to discuss what we can do for the students. 
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Heather Winstead 
 

Heather is a member of West Nash United 

Methodist Church and the Rehab Director at a 

senior living facility in Cary. Heather and her wife, 

Christen, have been married for 2 years and they 

have a beautiful daughter. 

 Both Heather and Christen were born and 

raised in Wilson and Heather is happy to be back 

in Wilson serving her community.  

Rhyan Breen  

 

"Rhyan Breen is a local attorney and current 

Wilson County School Board Member. He is the 

husband to a woman he doesn't deserve and the 

father of two precocious children."  

Welcome New Board Members 

We do had children visiting the gardens from the 

summer camp at West Nash Methodist Church on 

Wednesday, July 28..  

Finally, I would like to invite everyone to see 

the progress taking place at the Pirate Forest/

Gardens. We have just completed the platform/

stage for teachers, performers and storytellers. It is 

our goal that the Seeds of Hope Pirate Forest Gar-

den and the regular gardens will be a field trip 

destination. Exciting things are happening! Come 

see us! 
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From the Executive Director 

If you have questions or suggestions, feel 

free to contact me at 252-469-3823. 

In His service,  

Jim Howard 

Pirate Forest platform 


